  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 27 JANUARY 2014
PART I – DELEGATED

17.  
CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE CONSTITUTION WORKING PARTY

Summary


To receive the recommendations of the Constitution Working Party held on 14 November 2013 and 21 January 2014 in relation to the following item on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 27 January 2014.

GENERAL

Agenda Item 17a –   Future Governance Arrangements

The Executive Committee be asked to recommend to Council:


that it be noted that the recommendations for the new Future Governance Arrangements in the Council Constitution be submitted to the Council meeting on 25 February 2014 for approval.

(A paper copy will be available at the meeting but details will be published on the Council’s website for Members to view before the Council meeting)

Report prepared by:
Sarah Haythorpe, Principal Committee Manager.


Background Papers


None
\\trdclgfs01\group share\committee & dmu\executive\ex 2014\2014 01 27 ex agenda\late reports\14 01 27 ex i - (17) const recs.doc

